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28TH March 2024
Directorate for Planning , Growth and Sustainability





The Gateway
Gatehouse Road
Aylesbury
Buckinghamshire
HP19 8FF
Dear Sirs, 






Re:
 Notification of proposed works to a Hawthorne tree in a conservation area;- Orchard Dene, 7 High Street, Haddenham, Bucks, HP17 8ES
Reason for proposed Works
Orchard Dene is Grade 11 Listed.
The proposed works to be carried out on the Hawthorne tree at Orchard Dene, 7 High Street is to fell due to excessive shading at Orchard Dene, overhanging neighbours garden thus not allowing other plants, trees, shrubs and grass to grow naturally and making the garden dark.
The Hawthorne Tree is also producing sharp long thorns falling on both neighbours and Orchard Dene causing harm to pets.

The tree is currently about 7m in height.
Yours sincerely
Jeremy Lowe
Tel; 07754 687585
